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Working at the MUN School of Pharmacy provides me with the 
opportunity to offer essential drug information services to health care 
professionals and to provide students with the skills necessary to 
provide the best care for their patients when they graduate. 
 
Cathy LeBlanc,  
Drug Information Pharmacist 
School of Pharmacy 
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I’m very happy to be at Grenfell because of the small class size and the 
opportunity to work with students on a more individual basis. I think 
that Memorial offers a number of advantages to junior faculty: access to 
good research support, a collegial atmosphere, and hard-working 
students. 
 
Dr. Edwin Bezzina 
Assistant Professor, Historical Studies Program 
Sir Wilfred Grenfell College 
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My job is very interesting and I get to meet a lot of people. Every day is 
different. I could be shooting video on an oil rig one day and then at 
Government House the next. However, the best part of my job is 
learning from – and working with – a group of the most talented and 
knowledgeable television professionals you will find anywhere. 
 
Lorna Yard, graphic artist/production technologist, 
Distance Education and Learning Technologies 
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In my mind, there are few jobs as satisfying as those working with 
energetic, idea-driven people, and I have gotten that working here. As a 
service provider I travel extensively meeting and greeting future 
students, presenting to parents, and speaking on behalf of Memorial. 
The skill-set I’m acquiring will lend itself fantastically to my career 
goals. 
 
Chris Hibbs, Student Recruitment Officer,  
Office of Student Recruitment 
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Working at Memorial has given me opportunities I would otherwise 
never have had. I’ve travelled to Labrador and Quebec and have had the 
chance to learn about the Innu language and culture and to meet and 
work with fabulous, dedicated people.  Also, it’s rewarding to know our 
work is making a valuable contribution. 
 
Laurel Anne Hasler, project manager,  
Knowledge and Human Resources for Innu Language Development, 
Department of Linguistics 
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I love to work at Memorial University because of the people I interact 
with everyday. I work with a wonderful, dedicated group of fellow 
MUN employees who not only do good work but are fun to be around 
and are supportive of each other. As well, as a laboratory instructor I 
meet great students from near and far and hopefully help them get 
through their university careers. I really do enjoy coming to work each 
day! 
 
Valerie Power 
Laboratory Instructor, 
Biology department 
 
 
 

 


